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End of Season Newsletter – 2008
Dear friends,

As the season is now officially closed we would like to wish you all a very happy xmas and a prosperous new year despite the on going economic trends! We would also like to send a profound thanks to you all for your continued support through our troubled times here in Zimbabwe.  

The last quarter of our season was outstanding. Rex got an excellent 60 lbs ele with Jerry in Panda Masuie. We were also very successful on  several other eles hunts with a very healthy average of just over 40 lbs for Makuti.
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Makuti proved again that it is one of Zimbabwe’s prime dangerous game areas and with out doubt  the best sable  area in Zim for a second year running. We shot two sable that measured 44 and 45” and our average been just over 41”.
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2009 season starts very early next year with several PAC and trophy bull hunts as early as mid February. We are all very optimistic that it will be a great year. The containers at the office are full of all food stuff and drinks brought in from south and bookings are better then they have been to date then any of our previous years.

The rains have started in earnest and closing Makuti camp over the last couple of days we saw lots of buffalo calves which bodes well for the future. Once again thank-you and have a great Christmas and hopefully we will see you all at Reno stand number 18 and Dallas at stand number 106.
Till then happy hunting.

Buzz, Myles and the rest of the crew
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